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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 
BY DEPUTY M.R. HIGGINS OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 18th FEBRUARY 2014 
 
 

Question 
 
Will the Chief Minister explain, with reference to previous questions on matters on the arrest and removal 
from the Island of the lady known as HG: 
 

1. What steps, if any, the Safeguarding Officer has taken to discuss her report with HG? 
 

2. When the report will be completed? 
 

3. When will the report be released into the public domain, and if the report is not to be released, 
why not? 

 
 
Answer 
 
The Chair of the Independent Safeguarding Board is trying to contact the person known as HG in order to 
seek her views on the services she received in Jersey and to share the draft report with her. The 
Independent Chair is working to establish contact.  
 
Much work has already been done to compile the report but it cannot be completed until the Independent 
Chair has had contact with HG.  
 
It is anticipated that the report will be published once it has been completed. 
 


